17" April 2022

Planning Aplication No — 3/2022/0217

F.A.O Laura Eastwood

| would Like to object to the above proposed planning application for the installation of 40 x

advertising boards on the village recreational field in chipping on the following basis.

Chipping is in an area of outstanding beauty, if planning is granted, this would damage the
landscape and have a visual impact on the recreational field and village. The erection of the
advertising signs is not in keeping with our lovely community area. | also have concerns
regarding if planning is granted, for the period of 28 years, the length of time seems very
excessive.

This recreational area is for use and enjoyed by all residents of the village not just for

playing football.

Yours Sincerely



